PS392/23-24/KLA

Monday 17th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As you may be aware this year, we have made a change to our end of year
reward activities. Due to the recent increases to the cost of coach travel and
theme park tickets, we have made the decision to replace the ‘Rewards Trips’
with a ‘Whole School Enrichment Day’. We have already spoken to a range of
students about this plan and they are very excited!

The fun day will take place on Monday 22nd July 2024; the cost of the event
is £12 per student. Please login to your ParentPay to review the payment

details. Please note that full payment is required by Monday 1st July 2024.

All students will be off timetable for the whole day and invited to wear their PE
Kit.

The day will consist of 5 x 1 hour periods, and 2 x 30 minute breaks. Students
will remain within their Year Groups for all sessions.

The sessions will include:

2 fun sessions led by our teachers, these include classroom based projects with
cross-curricular themes.

1 hour on the ‘inflatables field’ supplied by Crocker Castles - we have
inflatables galore! There’s something to suit everyone, from castles to slides,
sumo suits to jenga and more!

1 hour silent disco - from The Silent Disco Company with a choice of 3 popular
music channels to choose from, will they choose to cha cha slide, join a conga
line or throw some shapes to ‘everybody dance now’!



Finally the whole school will come together for period 5 for us all to run our

very own Colour R Our PE department will be putting together a fun

run/obstacle course for each year group to run, including an accessible course
for our non-runners, they may even get the chance to cover our teachers with a
little colour too!

Included in the cost of the day's activities each student will be issued a white
T-shirt and a pair of colourful sunglasses to protect their PE kit and eyes.

Please complete the participation form here.

During the day, we will also be selling popcorn, ice creams/ice lollies and
donuts which will be available to purchase as a ‘Treat ticket’ on ParentPay for
£3.

Each ticket purchased will give the student 3 treats, it will be their choice on
which 3 items they choose (subject to availability).

Please note that your student will NOT be issued with a physical ticket, a list of
students who have purchased a ticket will be given to staff to check each item
off. Treat tickets must be purchased by Friday 12th July 2024.

We hope coming together as a whole school community to celebrate the
end of the Summer term will be a fun filled day for all involved!

If you have any questions please contact your child’s Year Team Leader.
Kind regards,

Miss Pegden/Mr Middleton (Y7)

Mrs Wyatt (Y8)

Mrs Fillery (Y9)
Mrs Hook (Y10)


https://forms.gle/gLy6ghfmcQufNDsH6

